
 
 
 
 

Announcement of Klongha School 
Intentions in the Administration of Klongha School 

 

 I, Miss Jarucha Somsri, As the Director of Klongha School Pathum Thani Primary Educational 
Service Area 1 , announced that. To manage with honesty, morality, good governance, transparency and 
verifiable. To take responsibility to build trust in the society that Office of Pathum Thani Primary Educational 
Service Area 1  has anti-corruption intentions. All forms of corruption and to adhere to make Office of 
Pathum Thani Primary Educational Service Area 1  is a good governance and transparent organization. 
For executives and guidelines for all management and staff as follows. 
 1. Transparency: People or visitors can easily access various operations and procurement 
information, and stakeholders are encouraged to share opinions that will improve or develop operations 
through systematic complaint management processes. 
 2. Accountability: Executive and staff have intentions to manage and practice good 
governance and are responsible for managerial and operational results. 
 3. Corruption-Free: The Office has intentionally been developed as a Corruption-Free 
Office with a no-fraud policy; that prohibits all forms of fraud and corruption as well as individual 
and public interest conflicts. 
 4. Morality culture: The Office promotes staff ethics and a code of conduct that shames 
corrupt practices, including prohibiting all forms of corruption and fraud in accordance with the 
Office’s Anti-Corruption Action Plan.   
 5. Work morality: The Office adheres to virtuous administrative policies for human 
resources development, budget management, delegation of work and work environment; including 
transparent and fair standard work operations. 
 6. Internal communications within organization: To ensure thorough and quick access 
to information for all staff, all executive must communicate regularly and continuously with 
subordinates, and clearly articulate crucial policies to supervised staff.  
 Hereby announced to be acknowledged and practiced by all. 
   This announcement is made on December (8th), 2023 

 
 

(Miss Jarucha Somsri) 
Director of Klongha School 


